
Office Hours 

8:30am-4:00pm 

Monday-Friday 

Office Phone # 

(541) 354-1818 

Emergency # 

(541) 806-3818 

Office Email: 

office@cswdhr.com 

Supt. Fred Schatz 

Email: 

fred@cswdhr.com 

 

Bills are mailed  

on the 1st, and  

are due  on the 15th 

of  every month. 

Website: 

www.cswdhr.com 

 

Board Meetings 

October 15, 2020 

Go to cswdhr.com 

to see options for 

remote meetings 

and changes of 

times and dates. 

A Newsletter Prepared by Crystal Springs Water District     Issue 12  October 2020

West Side Reservoir Project:  

Construction Beginning October 2020 

Crestline Construction was awarded the bid for Phase 2 of the West Side Reservoir project for 

$3,934,250.00.    Phase 2 is the construction of a 500,000 gallon reservoir on the west side of the District 

and construct approximately 13,000 feet of 10” and 12” transmission main that will replace two very long, 

aging, dead-end, 1” and 2” diameter mains.   The reservoir and main improvements will improve local hy-

draulics (reduce head loss/ improve pressures) in the most heavily developed (residential, commercial. and 

industrial) part of the District by feeding the water system from the west in addition to the east.  

Activity Date 

Phase II - Construction Contract Award August 2020 

Right of Way Construction Sylvester Rd./New Road Construction to Reservoir 
October 12-30 
November 30, 2020 

Right of Way Work Lippman Rd/ Construction of Reservoir  March 2021 

For additional information on project 

go to cswdhr.com or email us at 

office@cswdhr.com and request to 

be added on email notifications. 

Your input and concerns are  

important to us. 

 

 

“The opposite of love is not hate; it’s indiffer-

ence.”– Elie Wiesel  



Crystal Springs Water District Hydrant Maintenance 

Program 

Fire hydrant flushing may cause temporary inconveniences such as a re-

duction in water pressure and aesthetic issues such as discoloration of 

the drinking water. Discolored water poses no threat to the public’s 

health, but it will stain laundry and if consumed may have an unpleasant 

taste. Residents should be certain all discolored water is out of their 

home’s plumbing and hot water heater prior to laundering clothes or 

drinking. If you notice discolored water coming from your fixtures please 

flush the cold water side for approximately 5 minutes.  

Although residents may experience some temporary inconveniences, 

the flushing program is necessary to maintain a good water supply for 

both firefighting and domestic purposes. Your cooperation with this pro-

gram is appreciated. If you experience continued loss of pressure or wa-

ter discoloration, please contact the office at 541-354-1818. 

“You must be the change you wish to see in the world.”– Gandhi  

Neal Creek Rd. Project: 

Contract was awarded to Beam Excavation.    

Project Highlights: 

2,700’ 8” DIP to be installed replacing 1930’s 3” 

steel pipe. 

Two new hydrants to expand fire protection. 

 

Construction to begin mid-October and will take 

approximately 3 weeks to complete.   Paving to be 

finished in the spring of 2021. 

 

Estimated Project Cost $615,000.00 

 

Office Is now Open  

8:30am-4:00pm  

This allows staff 

time to sanitize.  

Please remember 

masks are required 

and one person at a 

time in the lobby to 

ensure social 

distancing can be 

met. 


